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The draft Environmental Sustainability Strategy
is available for public comment on the Town of
Port Hedland's website.

The purpose of the document is to provide the
overarching framework for the Town of Port
Hedland to prioritise and embed environmental
sustainability practices across its facilities,
operations, planning framework, policies and
programs that impact the environment.
Comments can be addressed to the Chief
Executive Officer, Town of Port Hedland.
Submissions can be emailed to

council @ porthedland.wa.gov.au or forwarded to
PO Box 41, Port Hedland WA 6721.

All comments should be received no later than
4.00pm on Tuesday, 1 November 2022.

Carl Askew
Chief Executive Officer




